Ice cold in Cardigan Ward

Patients and staff at the Cardigan Ward in Morriston Hospital will benefit
this summer with a new Ice-maker donated by the DJM Charitable Trust.

Paul Thorburn, Marketing Executive is pictured along with Ward Sister Lisa Morris, Staff
Nurse Tracey Davies & Eleri Baker, Health Care Support at the hand-over of the new
equipment, which also included a toaster for when it is not so warm!

The DJM Charitable Trust is independent of our law firm and aims to help organisations
and groups in need of support in the region. We are proud to be helping the NHS with
this token of our appreciation for all of the hard work being undertaken by staff, so that
patients in need of care can remain safe.
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